Support throughout central vision loss



Mrs E M Coombs

12 February 2015

Dear Mrs Coombs,

Thank you so much for your kind donation of £550 sent on behalf of the Leicester Support Group to help more people affected by macular disease. Please pass on our grateful thanks to your husband, Peter, and members of the Harp Road Club for helping to raise this money.

Thanks to your support, and the club's generosity, we can be there for even more people affected by macular disease. As you may know, our free counselling service offers emotional support for people learning to live with the inevitable changes that sight loss brings.

Donations also enable us to invest in ground breaking UK-based research as we move closer to finding a cure for macular disease.

Thank you again for your kind contribution towards our work.

With very best wishes

Katie Burfitt

Fundraising Manager

Macular Society, PO Box 1870, Andover, Hampshire SP10 9AD

Telephone 01264 350 551 **Helpline** 0300 3030 111

Email info@macularsociety.org Web www.macularsociety.org

Macular Society is the trading name of the Macular Disease Society. A charity registered in England and Wales 1001198, Scotland SC042015 and Isle of Man 1123. A company limited by guarantee, registered in England No. 2177039. Registered Office: Macular Society, Crown Chambers, South Street, Andover SP10 2BN.

Central office

5–13 Great Suffolk Street, London SEI ONS T: 0345 092 0800 F: 0345 092 0820 info@breastcancercare.org.uk www.breastcancercare.org.uk Helpline: 0808 800 6000

Mr Michael Clark



12 February 2015

Your Breast Cancer Care No: 1224410

Dear Michael

On behalf of Breast Cancer Care, I would like to say a big thank you to everyone at Harp Road Club for the fantastic £550.00 that you have raised for our funds by organising your 'Harp Hilly Hundred' cycling event. We feel privileged that you selected Breast Cancer Care to benefit from this donation. Your support of our work is warmly appreciated.

Your gift is very important to us and we are able to offer our services only because of support such as yours. Breast Cancer Care is here for anyone affected by breast cancer. We bring people together, provide information and support, and campaign for improved standards of care. We use our understanding of people's experience of breast cancer and our clinical expertise in everything we do.

For details of other activities taking place throughout the year, please visit our website www.breastcancercare.org.uk/getinvolved or call us on 0345 092 0800.

Thank you again for your support.

Kind regards

Andy Harris

Director of Fundraising and Marketing